
TOWN OF LYNDEBOROUGH 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Lyndeborough Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. at Citizens' Hall to 
hear comments for the proposed amendments to Section 674:51 
in the Town of Lyndeborough Building Code.  The document is 
available at Citizens’ Hall for review.   
 
All interested parties are welcomed to attend. 
 
Kathleen Humphreys,  
Planning Board Secretary 
 
 


